
HIGHLAND PARK BOARD OF EDUCATION 
435 Mansfield Street

Highland Park, New Jersey 08904

THE FOLLOWING RESOLUTION WAS APPROVED AT THE SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING 
HELD ON AUGUST 24, 2015, IN THE HIGHLAND PARK SCHOOL DISTRICT:

Approval of Resolution for NJSBA Delegate Assembly

I move that the Board of Education accept the recommendation of the Superintendent to 
approve the attached Charter School Resolution for placement on the agenda for 
consideration at the November 21, 2015 New Jersey School Boards Association 
Delegate Assembly

Moved:  Catherine Bull Seconded:  Darcie Cimarusti Vote:  7-0
Absent:  2- Jerri Aversa; Claire Berkowitz.
Yes: 7-Catherine Bull; Darcie Cimarusti; Anne Gowen; Michelle McFadden-DiNicola; Rob 
Roslewicz; Anne Sherber; Adam Sherman.

It is hereby certified that the foregoing is a true and correct copy of a resolution adopted by the 
Highland Park Board of Education at a meeting of the said Board on August 24, 2015.

Linda A. Hoefele* 8/27/2015
Linda A. Hoefele Date
Business Administrator/Board Secretary

*Approved electronic signature by the Business Administrator/Board Secretary

HIGHLAND PARK BOARD OF EDUCATION 
CHARTER SCHOOL RESOLUTION FOR DELEGATE ASSEMBLY 



WHEREAS, Governor Chris Christie proposed language that was adopted by the Legislature as 
part of the State budget for Fiscal Years 2015 and 2016 that held charter schools harmless from 
the negative impact of the Governor's proposal to flat-fund public education, thereby resulting in 
greater amounts of public dollars being diverted from public school districts to support charter 
schools; and 

WHEREAS, The Delegate Assembly is the official policymaking body of the New Jersey 
School Boards Association; and 

WHEREAS, Education-related policies resulting from prior Delegate Assembly and Board of 
Directors actions are codified in the NJSBA's Manual of Positions and Policies on Education; 
now, therefore, be it 

RESOLVED, That the Highland Park Board of Education proposes the following additional 
policy language for adoption by the Delegate Assembly and inclusion in NJSBA's Manual of 
Positions and Policies on Education: 

The NJSBA believes that the Governor and the Legislature should not use the 
budget process to hold charter schools and non-public schools harmless from State budget 
cuts or re-allocations of State funds at the expense of public school districts; and be it 
further 

RESOLVED, That this resolution be placed on the agenda for consideration at the November 
21, 2015 Delegate Assembly. 


